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BY EMAIL 
October 16, 2020 
 
Michelle Reesor 
Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd. 
590 Steven Ct 
Newmarket ON  L3Y 6Z2 
mreesor@nmhydro.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Reesor: 
 
Re:    Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd.  
 Application for 2021 IRM rate application 
 Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0041 
  
This letter is in response to your letter to the Ontario Energy Board (OEB) dated 
October 7, 2020, requesting an extension to the date for the filing of Newmarket-Tay 
Power Distribution Ltd.’s 2021 IRM rate application from October 13, 2020 to  
November 23, 2020.  
 
The OEB establishes deadlines for the filing of IRM applications each year.1 As per the 
Chapter 3 filing requirements,2 for applications filed after the deadline, the effective date 
of approved rates may be later than the proposed effective date. As a result, 
Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd filing their application after October 13, 2020, 
may result in the effective date of its approved rates being after May 1, 2021. 
The OEB grants Newmarket-Tay Power Distribution Ltd.’s request for an extension.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By  
 
Christine E. Long  
Registrar 

 
1 OEB letter to all rate-regulated licensed electricity distributors – “Re: Process for 2021 Incentive Rate -
setting Mechanism Distribution Rate Applications.” July 14, 2020 
2 Chapter 3 – Filing Requirements for Electricity Distribution Rate Applications – 2020 Edition for 2021 
Rate Applications, May 14, 2020 
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